
300 S. Main Street, Findlay, Ohio 45840  
Phone: 419-424-7210    www.HancockEnvironment.com 

   

March 31, 2020 

Dear Community Volunteers: 

Due to ongoing health concerns surrounding our community with Coronavirus, Keep America Beautiful (KAB) 

has postponed the Great American Cleanup Events.  The Environmental Litter Collection/Volunteer Events will 

still happen but will be hosted later in the year.   At this time we are looking to host the appreciation breakfast 

on August 1, 2002 and Litter Cleanups are encouraged to take place anytime during the months of June and 

July.    

The Hancock County Solid Waste Management District is seeking volunteers to help with the Annual Spring 

Cleanup Event. New this year, we teamed up with the Backyard Mission Trip (BMT) program to expand 

volunteer opportunities for beautification projects.    

If you’re new to this event, selecting an area to collect litter and debris is simple and the cleanup can be done 

at a location of your convenience during the months of June & July in coordination with a group meeting or 

during the volunteer event day.  Simply return the attached Registration Form and Volunteer Waiver(s) via 

USPS mail or email.  Should you choose to volunteer for the Backyard Mission Trip project on August 1, you 

and your group members may volunteer by returning the above mentioned forms as directed or online by 

visiting www.Findlaybmt.com  - Please indicate that you are with “Keep America Beautiful” as the group 

affiliation for the correct assignments and litter collection bags. (Especially if you plan to do both – a cleanup 

earlier in the months and BMT project volunteer the day of the event. )   

As always, please be sure to register your group prior to the event.  This year we will be co-hosting an 

appreciation breakfast on Saturday August 1st, 2020.  Please make sure to indicate if you and your co-

volunteers will be attending the Appreciation Breakfast which will be hosted at a new location this year, the 

Cube, 3430 N Main St, Findlay, 45840.  The appreciation breakfast will take place on Saturday, August 1st from 

7:00 a.m. – 8:00 a.m. and will also serve as the kick off location for the day’s Backyard Mission Trip Projects.   

We appreciate your ongoing community support for a clean and litter-free environment!   As in previous 

year’s, with registration there will be trash bags available for volunteers at the Litter Landing Recycling Facility 

and at the appreciation breakfast.  For more details, answers to questions or litter collection bags, please 

email HancockSWMD@co.hancock.oh.us or call 419-424-1113. 

Thank you for all you do throughout the year to help keep Hancock County clean and litter free. 

 

Respectfully,  

    

Courtney Comstock, Hancock County SWMD – Litter Landing 

                         

http://www.findlaybmt.com/

